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REMINDERS

If your child has an
EHCP and is due to
start high school in

Sep 2024, please
ensure you have sent

your school
preferences to your
childs case worker. 

WHAT’S ON

SENDCO CONTACTS
AT CVPS

Miss Kelly - ELP Lead
and SENDCO
(Reception, Y1 & Y2)
elpsendco@chipstead.cr
oydon.sch.uk

Mrs Leidecker- SENDCo
(Nursery, Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6)
sendco@chipstead.croy
don.sch.uk

At Chipstead Valley Primary 
School, our children are at the 

centre of everything we do. We aim 
to identify the needs of all pupils as 
early as possible. This is part of our 
graduated approach, in which we 

Assess, Plan, Do, Review. This 
ongoing cycle ensures that effective 

provision is put in place and also 
removes barriers to learning. We 

have a range of interventions 
taking place daily in our school to 

meet the needs of all of our 
children. We believe in inclusivity 
for all and strive to make this a 

reality for all our pupils.

Help is at Hand
Help is at Hand is a is a phone-based service that offers immediate crisis support for

parents, carers, and guardians without having to leave their homes.
Their experienced team will assist with the immediate mental wellbeing of any parent or

carer and provide a focus, to better understand how they can manage themselves,
their young person, or their child.

Phone lines are open from 12pm to 6pm, Monday to Friday
07592 037 823

Alternatively, you can contact them via email on: outreach@croydondropin.org.uk
Download the Help is at Hand flyer (PDF, 311KB).

https://localoffer.croydon.gov.uk/kb5/croydon/directory/home.page
mailto:outreach@croydondropin.org.uk
https://search3.openobjects.com/mediamanager/croydon/directory/files/help-is-at-hand.pdf



